

College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To: Jeff Harris, Board President

From: Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent of Schools

Date: September 12, 2019

Subject: Consider appointment of two district representatives on the Board of

Directors of the Brazos Central Appraisal District

Agenda Item: E-3

Board Priority/

District Goal: Priorities A & B; Goals 1, 2 & 3

Background

The College Station ISD Board of Trustees is responsible for appointing two individuals to serve on the Brazos Central Appraisal District (BCAD) Board of Directors. John Flynn and Tim Jones have served as the district's representatives on the BCAD Board for the last eight years and six years, respectively. Both gentlemen have represented the interests of the school district well.

Mr. Flynn and Mr. Jones have expressed a willingness to continue to serve the district in this capacity, and they each have significant experience and understanding of the College Station real estate market. Both men are active in the community and have a vested interest in the success of Brazos County and College Station, Texas.

Recommendation

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees of College Station Independent School District appoint John Flynn and Tim Jones to the Brazos Central Appraisal District Board of Directors for the term of January 1, 2020 to December 31, 2021.